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Submission: "For years on end the power retail companies robbed solar owners by paying a mere 6 cents per kilowatt hour as
feed in tariff.

It is relatively recently that through the actions of the opposition in State Parliament and (a little) more competition between
retailers, the feed in has been raised to around 9 - 11 cents with higher rates under some plans.

The push to limit the tariff to 8 -9 cents is not fair to solar owners and indeed the rest of the energy users in NSW.

This is another example of corporate greed with scant respect for anything other than profit.

The feed in tariff should represent the true value of solar and the wider benefits rooftop solar brings to the community and the
environment."





